
JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

123 t FOURTH STREET. S. W. 
—WASHINGTO.No  D., D. 20024 

TELEPHONE (202) 484.4023 

December 	1975 \, 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST  

The Deputy Attorney General U. S. Department of Justice Washington, D. C. 	20530 
Dear Sir: 

On behalf of a client, Mr. Harold Weisberg, I am requesting 
that you make available all pages of Warren Commission Document 
1347 which are now withheld and all those pages which have been 
withheld at any time since 1967. 

This request for disclosure is made under the Freedom of 
InforMation Act, 5 U.S.C. 5552, as amended by Public Law 93-502, 
88 Stat. 1561. 

Sincerely yours, 

e5)1  Jim Lesar 


